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Ref: RJ/EOI/CMC/01                                                          Date: 02.08.2021 
 

M/s BEML Limited, a public sector company under Ministry of 
Defence, Government of India intends to explore association with 
experienced companies having expertise in long term (15 years or more) 
comprehensive maintenance of metro EMU rolling stock to address the 
upcoming requirements of various Indian Metro corporations.  

 
Interested companies may contact the undersigned along with the 
following documents on or before 01 Sep 2021 (30 days from the 
advertisement date). 
 
Documents to be submitted:  

(1) Company incorporation documents 
(2) Scope of similar works executed and documents evidencing 

performance of the works 
(3) Proposed scope and cooperation scheme 

 
Contact: 
General Manager, 
Marketing - Rail & Metro, 
BEML Limited, 
New Thippasandra Post, 
Bangalore - 560075. 
 
Email: rj@beml.co.in, rjmtenders@beml.co.in 
Tel : 080 - 25242416 


